
 

 

Brumble Bees Curriculum Newsletter 

Autumn Term 

In Brumble Bees this half term, we are welcoming our new friends and learning all about 

each other.  We will be using our social skills to make friends and share all our lovely 

toys and learning to use our listening skills by having circle time and listening to stories 

on the carpet. 

    

We will also be learning our shapes by going on shape walks, making pictures with 

shapes, matching shapes, dancing to shape songs, printing with shapes, making shape 

monsters, collecting shapes and describing what a shape looks like.  

Winter Wonderland 

 
In our Winter Wonderland project, we will explore the seasonal changes that happen during 

winter by going on Winter walks. We will find out about the different weather associated 

with the winter season and explore changes that happens to water as it freezes. We will 

also find out about what happens to plants and animals during cold weather and explore 

places in the world that are always cold and snowy, including the animals that live there and 

we will leave water out in a tuff tray to see what happens to it overnight and have fun 

breaking it with different tools in the morning.  We might also try and visit St John’s 

Garden Centre to see their Winter Wonderland and talk about what we see there. 


